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An overwhelming majority of NUHW 
members at Providence St. Joseph Health 
System Hospitals including Tarzana Medical 
Center, Queen of the Valley Medical Center, 
Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital, Petaluma 
Valley Hospital, St. Joseph Eureka Hospital and 
Redwood Memorial Hospital, have publicly 
declared our commitment to improving 
the lives of our patients, our families and the 
communities that we serve. 

We are standing together to achieve standards 
that ensure our hospitals are the best places 
to give and receive care. We are committed 
to upholding the mission and values of 
our ministries, and to hold each other and 
management accountable to the true meaning 
of our values — not just in words but in action. 
We believe that all caregivers deserve the right 
to have a voice in their profession and the care 
they provide. And, we will fight to ensure those 
rights are recognized and respected. 

We can best achieve our collective vision of 
Health for a Better World by working together. 
We urge the Providence St. Joseph Health 
System to work with us and not against us in 
achieving these goals. 


